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July 13, 1950

Mr. Vicente Ximenes, Executive Secretary
American GI Forum of the United States
621 Gabaldon Road N.W.
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Chente:

Everything is movin~ along jast fine. Right now I
don't know whether am coming or going with work.
I donot know if I have more work now that the conven-
tion is over, or before. Never the less, I have quite
a bit to do, but I am enjoying every minuta of it.

Chente, we are sending you some of the things that*
you left here. I hope that everything is includedi
By the way, we have the placards that Morin sent us.
Please tell us how much we are to sell them for.

Herein attached is a list of the things which the bo*
con ains. Be sure and let me know if there is anything
else.

Be sure and kee) me posted on everything that is going
on. Bless you all and one and bewt wishes,

Your friend as ever,

Hector

HPG/tre
Encl. INVEN. LI3T

Att. box with mater.


